From: Karen Armour

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 5:03:13 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Karen Armour
karenarmour@san.rr.com
858-259-2014

13377 Gelbourne Place
San Diego, 92130
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From: Vince Biondo

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 2:03:06 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

I live and vote in the City of San Diego

The existing density is too great.

There is no possible justification for any up zone.

"Smart Growth" without any public transit is an oxymoron.

You have destroyed the Community Planning process.

Huge towers will rise above low two story residential across the street.

Really? cram a new UTC(87 acres)into a 23 acre site?

So unfair to the 30,000 residential-office and commercial property owners who complied with the
community Plans to give the last undeveloped parcel an 50-100 million windfall.

You are destroying our reasonable investment backed expectations.

The choice is not this project or nothing-1 will support a 500,000SQ ft development that complies with
the community plan.Send the developer back.They will still earn a reasonable profit on their investment.
If they can do it here anywhere in the City close to a freeway qualifies.No neighborhood is safe.

But you guys knew all that before you approved it.

It will be defeated by the voters.Elections have consequences.

So let me be clear-there will be no North County money for the three Democrats who voted for this
unless you reconsider and spare us all the cost of an election.The Republicans love this because it will
suck out all the money that would otherwise go to help elect Democrats and you know who your are
that are pointing at other offices- because we will have to spend it to defeat this at the election.

I approve the rest of this message

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Vince Biondo
tunamanx-info@yahoo.com
8582221599

12964

Del Mar, 92014
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From: shari grant

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember

David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk
Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 3:19:55 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

shari grant
shari777g@aol.com

858 792-8970

1155 camino del mar #151
del mar, 92014
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From: Tracy Healey

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 2:21:15 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Tracy Healey
muirhealeyl@earthlink.net
858-945-3511

14003 Recuerdo Drive

Del Mar, 92014
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From: Chris Healey

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 2:29:56 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Chris Healey
chealey@mckennalong.com
858-755-3511

14003 Recuerdo Drive

Del Mar, 92014
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From: Caroline Healey

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 2:43:56 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Caroline Healey
carolinemhealey@gmail.com
8589456216

14003 Recuerdo Drive

Del Mar, 92014
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From: Ron Lewis

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 1:30:57 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Ron Lewis
xronlewis@yahoo.com
760.652.6060

3601 Bernwood Place
San Diego, 92130
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From: Marissa Marsala

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 2:10:01 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

Indecision is a decision. It's been nearly 7 years and the overwhelming voice of the community(ies) has
been heard. Make a decision ... and make the RIGHT one. Lives of those on Carmel valley, Torrey Hills
and other sister neighborhoods who depend on fire and safety personnel are depending upon you to
rescind this utterly ludicrous, oversized project borne of greed and send a message to those who
believe that money is the cure-all that can buy everything and everyone. It cannot buy back the lives
lost and property damage caused by an already-choked roadway infrastructure that will certainly be
inadequate to handle an estimated 28,000+ additional ADTs and will not allow fire and safety vehicles
to readily navigate through them. Will you be able to live with your conscience if/when lives are lost?

Remember that the very people - the vast majority of whom have spoken through petitions, letters,
phone calls, meetings, legal actions and other proposed/filed lawsuits who voted you into office are
relying upon you to be their mouthpiece. If you let them/us down, there's no doubt you will lose
their/our support going forward in your career, and more importantly, their respect.

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has NO impact on land use
decisions, and that money is more important than ALL other factors. | urge you not to make decisions
based on money. Planning groups are essential, and your decision to date sends a clear message to
those on such boards that their collective time, intellect, and energy is of no value as compared to the
almighty dollar. If I was on a local council today, | would most assuredly quit. What motivation would |
have to give up hours with my family and friends to serve on a board that in Carmel Valley's case,
served for over 6 years only to have their very strong recommendation completely set aside???

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you take the only action that makes sense, and say NO to One Paseo as it is currently
proposed, and send a clear message that large developers and others with deep pockets cannot
manipulate the system and those we have entrusted and moreso, cannot initially gain the support of a
community and then switch the rules mid-stream. Kilroy thought Carmel Valley was asleep at the wheel
and underestimated our resolve. We collectively expect you, our elected officials, to represent our
interests and voice, That is what you are paid by us to do.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Marissa Marsala
marsala@pacbell.net
858-768-9001

12537 El Camino Real
San Diego, 92130
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From: Melissa Myrhum

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 5:53:54 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Melissa Myrhum
msmyrhum@aol.com
858-925-7265

13943 Recuerdo Drive
Del Mar, 92014
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From: Avleen Phull

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 1:40:48 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Avleen Phull
avleenphull@gmail.com
5108568702

4233 Calle isabelino
San Diego, 92130
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From: Matt Renner

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 2:33:47 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Matt Renner
mrenner39@yahoo.com
858 792 9633

4010 Tynebourne Cir
San Diego, 92130
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From: Lisa Smith

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 7:38:29 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Lisa Smith
sealisa@sbcglobal.net
858 794-0867

3858 Fallon Circle
San Diego, 92130
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From: jogivyas@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo. Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: | support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 6:37:34 PM

Dear Council Members,

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, | am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, | urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word.

| appreciate your careful consideration and leadership.
Sincerely,
Jogi Vyas

Jogi Vyas
jogivyas@gmail.com
13385 Tiverton Road
San Diego CA 92130
8584809293

One Paseo Supporter
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From: swatijvyas@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo. Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: | support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 6:38:08 PM

Dear Council Members,

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, | am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, | urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word.

| appreciate your careful consideration and leadership.
Sincerely,

Swati Vyas
swatijvyas@gmail.com
13385 Tiverton Road
San Diego CA 92130
8584809774

One Paseo Supporter
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From: Karin Yoelin

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 2:37:25 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Karin Yoelin
karin@karinyoelin.com
8583544662

3503 Voyager Circle
San Diego, 92130
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From: Cynthia Young

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 10:19:06 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Young
cb_young@msn.com
858 7940408

13354 Keegan Place
San Diego, 92130
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From: tbobikl@yahoo.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo. Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: | support One Paseo. Please allow the voters to decide!
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 8:25:00 PM

Dear Council Members,

As a supporter of the One Paseo project in Carmel Valley, | am deeply disappointed
that after nearly seven years of careful consideration, this important local investment
in the community will be further delayed by the deceptive tactics of Donahue
Schriber, the well-funded owner of the Del Mar Highlands Town Center. In its
backing of the referendum, Donahue Schriber has conducted a shameful campaign
against this Council's thoughtful, bi-partisan, super-majority approval of One Paseo.
Now that the issue has qualified to come back before you, | urge you to hold firm in
your position of support and allow a public vote on this issue. Rewarding the
opponents’ bullying behavior by overturning your approval will simply make a
mockery of our planning process and our business climate in San Diego. Please
allow the voters of San Diego to have the last word.

| appreciate your careful consideration and leadership.
Sincerely,

Tyler Bobik
tbobikl@yahoo.com

4125 Portilla Place

San Diego California 92130
8583536840

One Paseo Supporter
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From: Eileen Bugbee

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember

David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk
Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 4:58:11 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Eileen Bugbee
ebugb@aol.com

858 794-0821

3947 Santa Nella Place
San Diego, 92130
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From: Ron Campnell

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember

David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk
Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 11:36:38 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Ron Campnell
rcampnell@gmail.com
858/449-6676

3545 Caminito El Rincon #240
San Diego, 92130
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From: Sara Fan

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 5:13:41 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Sara Fan
sfan_sd@yahoo.com
8587557323

13273 Tiverton Rd
San Diego, 92130
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From: Nedra Z.Glasser

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 7:12:14 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Nedra Z. Glasser, Ph.D.
DrNedraZG@sbcglobal.net
858-350-8740

4162 Via Mar de Delfinas
San Diego, 92130
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From: Deborah hasley

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember

David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk
Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 3:04:55 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Deborah hasley
Deboreto@sbcgloabal.net
858.755.1767

13359 jarman place

San diego, 92130
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From: gemokid@yahoo.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo. Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: One Paseo will invest in Carmel Valley and our region
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 6:10:39 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council,

One Paseo makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space,
new bike lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and
dining options in an area that is largely underserved.

The Revised One Paseo Project:

* Provides a true, walkable main street environment that will connect the community
and complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and offices

* Will generate $630 million in new direct economic impact

* Will create 3800 new construction jobs and 1590 new permanent jobs resulting in
more than $154 million annually in new job wages

* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy
that help fund vital public services including our schools and affordable housing

* Provides more than $8 million in private investment toward traffic improvements
and millions more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as
optimization technology that will reduce travel times on the local roadways

In addition to job creation and economic benefit, One Paseo helps to fulfill the
General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as important State, regional
and local policy land-use initiatives. | strongly urge the City Council to APPROVE this
One Paseo.

Sincerely,

Edward Kavanagh
gemokid@yahoo.com
2228 River Run Dr. 169f
San Diego CA 92108
858-652-2354

One Paseo Supporter
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From: Victoria McCaffery

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 1:39:00 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Victoria McCaffery
vickyhmc@gmail.com
8582590523

12710 Heritage Glen Court
San Diego, 92130
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From: Jeffrey mersky

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember

David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk
Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 10:40:07 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,Jeffrey mersky

Jeffrey mersky
Jeffm2232@yahoo.com
858-945-8357

3912 caminito del mar cove
San diego, 92130
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From: Judy Mersky

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember

David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk
Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 10:46:46 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Judy Mersky
Jmhealingsoul@gmail.com
858-360-4435

3912 Caminiti Del Mar Cv
San Diego, 92130
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From: Richard Pentella

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 7:12:22 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

Are you hearing the concerns of the local citizens who will be most affected by this outrageously sized
development project? Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns. Our representative community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more are
speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City. Are you
listening?

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. Is this your position?

The City Council has an opportunity to reconsider the project, and | hope and pray you can see the
negative impact of this developer's greedy attempt to change our neighborhood plan and our quality of
life in San Diego.

If unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the Council instead elects to place the issue on
the ballot, please ensure it is fairly scheduled for the June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election
paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,
Richard Pentella

Richard Pentella
richardp@san.rr.com
858-792-0206

4465 Sunset Bluffs Way
San Diego, 92130


mailto:richardp@san.rr.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov

From: Kelli Politoske

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 12:32:44 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Kelli Politoske
KelliPolitoske@san.rr.com
858-792-1234

5020 Seashell Place

San Diego, 92130
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From: Carrie Schluter

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 6:21:19 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Carrie Schluter
carrieschluter@gmail.com
619-994-8622

13616 Glencliff Way

San Diego, 92130
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From: Katie Vanorden de Assis

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 10:41:52 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Katie Vanorden de Assis
sdsunshine@ymail.com
858-720-1579

12734 Torrey Bluff Dr.
San Diego, 92130
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From: Kathy Zack

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember

David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk
Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 12:49:20 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Kathy Zack
kathleenpzack@gmail.com
858 755-5797

2295 La Amatista Road
Del Mar, 92014
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From: John Zack

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 12:47:11 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

John Zack
eyeballsemail-importantl@yahoo.com
858-755-5797

2295 La Amatista Road

Del Mar, 92014
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From: Joanne E.Fink

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Thursday, May 21, 2015 8:41:17 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Joanne E. Fink

bfinktuna@aol.com

858-755-0879

12924 Via Latina Del Mar, CA 92014 (legally within the City of SanDiego)
Del Mar, 92014
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From: brian gentes

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Thursday, May 21, 2015 8:34:32 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

brian gentes
brian_gentes@bradycorp.com
8587759360

4030 tynebourne circle

san diego, 92130
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From: Iris Platnik

To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle
Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods

Date: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 10:53:56 AM

Dear Members of the City Council,

As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. | could not disagree more.

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and | respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, | ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,
Iris Platnik

Iris Platnik
irisandben@san.rr.com
858-794-5324

3987 Santa Nella Place
San Diego, 92130
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